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CLICK IT OR TICKET 

 

 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is participating in the National Highway 
Traffic Safety Administration’s “Click it or Ticket Campaign.”  Every year during 
the annual Memorial Day Weekend, law enforcement agencies join forces day 
and night, from coast-to-coast, for an enforcement blitz to help increase the 
national seat belt usage rate. 
 

This campaign will run from May 20
th

 to June 2
nd

. 
 

The “Click it or Ticket Campaign,” was created to inform the public of the 
dangers associated with not wearing a seatbelt while operating a motor vehicle. 

This campaign is the most successful seat belt enforcement campaign ever, 

helping to increase the national seat belt usage rate.      
 

Seatbelts help save lives and too often occupants of vehicles forget about the 
impact a seatbelt can make in their own safety.   
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is proud to participate in the National 
Highway Traffic Safety Administration’s “Click it or Ticket Campaign.” 
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